
 

 

 
 
15 May 2023 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We look forward to welcoming you on Campus tomorrow for the second session of our Year 7-13 Subject 
Learning Conference. 

We have needed to make minor changes to the rooms where staff are located. For the updated rooming 
allocations, please scan the QR codes which will be visible around the school. Ask one of our student 
helpers should you need assistance. 

The rooming allocations will also be on the OLE in the morning. 
 
BBQ 
There will be a sausage sizzle run by our very own Year 13 Young Enterprise Business Group, 
Oliver Walsh and the team at The Sausage Station.  
Sausages and drinks will be sold for $2.50 each.  Cash and Eftpos welcomed. 
 

 
 
Coffee 
We have a Coffee Cart coming to Campus! 
This will be available from 1pm and located in the Visitors Carpark outside the MacFarlan Centre. 
Price list below, cash and Eftpos is accepted here also.   
 

 


